Dec 1, 2017

Petersburg Borough
Borough Clerk

P.O. Box 329
Petersburg, AK 99833

Enclosed is our application for the 2018 State of Alaska Gaming
Permit. We are requesting that the Borough Assembly approve our
application again, so that we can continue to benefit our community
with our pull tab and raffle proceeds.

The Petersburg Volunteer Fire Department uses these proceeds to
provide scholarships, public health and safety related activities and
supplies, member training, equipment, and uniforms. A list of
donations can be provided if asked.
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Sincerely,

Morgan Falter C/‘Q | /TEDMPSW

PVFD Treasurer



